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   August 29, 2016 
 

I am excited to welcome everyone to Rogers and see the building come alive with everyone’s 
enthusiasm and excitement. Over the summer our custodial staff and maintenance crews were 
able to complete their summer schedules and the school looks great. The staff continues to ready 
themselves for the year ahead and I am confident that this will be another successful year at 
Rogers. 
 

Kindergarten Students will follow the gradual entry plan that was sent home to you in the 
Spring/Early Summer. Their first full day of school will be Friday, September 9th. 

 
The gradual entry plan for Kindergarten students is as follows:  
 
Tuesday, September 6 and Wednesday, September 7 

Scheduled family interviews with teachers.  
The interview times and directions on which classroom to go to will be posted on the 
front doors of the school. Unfortunately, we are unable to rearrange interview times. 

Thursday, September 8 
Students visit in small groups at scheduled times for introduction to the class and 
classroom routines.  
Teachers will confirm times at interviews.  

 Friday, September 9 
  Regular school hours 

    
Students do not need to bring their supplies on the first day. 

 
School supplies that were ordered in the Spring will be delivered to students during the week.  

 
If you have any questions please feel free to contact me here at the school. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Scott Thomas 
Principal  


